Sent: 29 May 2024 09:47

To: Joe Piwecki

Subject: Questions for full council meeting 5th June

Attachments: Whipsiderry potential risk of rock falls to access steps 23052024 (1).pdf
Dear Andy Curtis,

Please can Save Whipsiderry Community Group submit the following questions for the next Full Council
meeting on the 5th June?

Q1: Will Newquay Town Council challenge Cornwall Council on the future of the steps at Whipsiderry?

The most recent fall on Saturday 13th April has left the cliff behind the safety netting severely
compromised. While we reluctantly accept that currently the steps cannot be considered safe for use,
we are seeking a commitment from Cornwall Council to provide assurances of their intentions to protect
the longevity of Whipsiderry Steps, in order to maintain future safe access to Whipsiderry beach.

The steps at Whipsiderry provide a vital escape route for tidal cut off, and the only safe access to the
beach. The community, visitors and local businesses have lost an invaluable asset, through no fault of
their own.

Q2: Following the three significant cliff failures at Whipsiderry in November and December 2023 and
April 2024, at the current rate of retreat of the front of the cliff, the landslide could retreat enough to
affect the road within 2 years. Will Newquay Town Council challenge Cornwall Council to fully
investigate the risk to the B3276 coastal road?

| have also attached a pdf note from a concerned individual, who is an engineering geological
consultant, about the current potential risk of rock falls onto the steps, to give our concerns some
context.

Kind regards,

On behalf of Save Whipsiderry Community Group

Newquay Town Council's Disclaimer: This e-mail and any attachments was sent by or on behalf of the
specified sender from Newquay Town Council and are intended for above named only and may be
confidential. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy
or show them to anyone; please e-mail us immediately at dpo@newquay.gov.uk. Please note that this e-
mail may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may
need to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information
Regulations 2004. Any statements or opinions are personal and may not reflect those of Newquay Town
Council unless explicitly outlined to the contrary. If in doubt, please email dpo@newquay.gov.uk.
Security Warning: It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments
are virus free. The Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus. No contracts or




binding agreements can be entered into via email, unless a formal agreement/contract/license is
attached and has been signed in accordance with the Council's Standing Orders and Financial
Regulations. The Council will not be duty bound to comply or honour any personal or private agreements
made verbally or in writing with unauthorised persons. If in any doubt over whether the representative of
the Councilis authorised to enter into a contract/agreement or commission works, please contact the
Chief Executive via email: ceo@newquay.gov.uk. Please note the Town Council operates a zero
tolerance to abuse, harassment or bullying. Should your email or contact with the Council be deemed to
be inappropriate, bullying, abusive or threatening in nature, tone or content (including inferences made)
then the Council reserves the right not to respond and may take such further action or steps as deemed
appropriate. This may include legal action, sanctions or reports to other authorities to protect the
Council, its reputation or its representative(s).






